
January 2021 Newsletter 

Welcome back to school! I trust your Christmas break was a blessing. On behalf of the staff, I would like 
to express our heartfelt thanks for the generous love offering that you gave. We count it a joy and 
privilege to minister to your families. 

 
SPIRIT SHIRTS 
We have welcomed several new students for the new semester. Because of that, we will be making a 
mid-year Spirit Shirt order. If you would like to order, please use the attached form, and return it to the 
school by Friday, January 15. The shirts will be ready the following Friday. (Remember that students who 
want to dress down for spirit days, must have this shirt in order to participate.) This is the same shirt 
that we offered at the beginning of the year, so if you already have this shirt, you need not order 
another one. 

 
YEARBOOK PHOTOS NEEDED 
Mrs. Fitch needs photos from the 1st-3rd grade elementary Christmas program. Please email your photos 
to lpfitch@gmail.com. 

 
NO SCHOOL 
We will not have school on Monday, January 18. 

 
REPORT CARDS 
Report cards have been sent home this week. Please check with your child. 


